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Melbourne Section Greatest 2020 Challenge

➢Our last Section Chair (for many years) unfortunately
suffered a personal loss and had to vacate the Chair position
at year end 2019. In view of my short exposure to the
Section culture and proceedings, my challenge was to
assume the Chair position, maintain a seamless transition
and initiate a culture of change and continued improvement
to the attainment of the Section and IEEE goals
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Melbourne Section Greatest 2020 Success

➢We are now over a year into our current Chair administration and enjoy
the following positive, well accepted, changes:

• A very successful section newsletter, the IEEE Melbourne Section
Space Signal, which informs our membership in advance of our
meetings of all key issues, pertinent schedules and updates

• Regularly scheduled Meetings, 6 times per year, in the same venue
location which facilitates personal planning and interest

• Developed an interesting meeting agenda tailored to promoting
individual participation as well as interest in the development and
efforts of each of the organizational Technical, Affinity and Young
Professional groups
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Melbourne Section Top 2021 Goal

➢Our vision and Top Goal for 2021 is to foster an increased level of
participation in Section activities and improve interest in IEEE by
our membership. Our emphasis will be to attract the
younger/newer members who have offspring that may be attracted
to our profession by providing interesting topics and activities such
as Makers Fairs, Partnered Gaming with local theaters and
presentations of interest to this age groups. We will emphasize
more participation from the local Junior and Senior High Schools to
promote these efforts
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IEEE Region 3 SoutheastCon 2021

Thank you!
Raúl Ortega, rortega@nuvosource.com
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